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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Attendance is one of the priorities we want to improve at Arley, we know from research how time missed 

from school can impact the learning outcomes and at Arley we want to help the children to achieve their 

potential in all areas. 

 

So with your help we are asking you all to download the studybugs app ready for the beginning of summer 

term (8th April), from this date any absence MUST be reported through this app. You can download the app 

from the apple store or google play. 

 

 

 

 

 

        

The app is easy to use and will also offer guidance from the NHS as to whether the illness you report 

requires your child to be off school. 

 

The app will also automatically message you if we have not received notification of your child’s illness at 

school by 10am. 

 

We look forward to your co-operation in using this new method of communication for reporting your 

child’s absence.  

 

We also want to reassure you that all the data shared on the app will be kept secure and confidential 

between the app and the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Ms Roberts 

Administration Manager. 

 


